
 

 

The Lutheran Hour:  Next Sunday on The Lutheran Hour, 
speaker Rev. Dr. Michael Zeigler speak on the theme “Truth That 
Takes Us In”.  Jesus is the Truth Who will take you to live like He 
lives, planted in God His Father’s love. (John 15:9). Listen on 
WLEW 1340AM Sunday at 11:10 am, or listen through The Lu-
theran Hour website: lutheranhour.org. 
 
Private Confession: Pastor Bagnall will be available in the church 
to offer Individual Confession and Absolution on the first Mon-
day of each month.  The next session will be on June 2nd at 8:00 
pm.  Please enter through the east (Narthex) doors.  Absolution is 
also available at any time by calling Pastor.  
 

Fill A Bucket 
Sponsored by Good Shepherd’s Women’s Ministry 

 

On June 1st  we will be kicking off our disaster response 
flood relief project.  Women’s Ministry will supply the buck-
ets, and are asking the congregation to fill them with clean-
ing supplies.  A list of supplies needed will be included with 
each bucket.  Take a bucket or two home, fill them with 
cleaning supplies, and return them to Good Shepherd.   
Items needed include: 
paper towels, disposable 
rags, glass cleaner, clean-
sing powder, Liquid 
cleaner, bleach (1 gal.), 
scrub brush, 2 pairs of 
rubber gloves, and 
sponges.   
Speak with Evelyn Jameson if 
you have any questions. 

 

 

LWML Mites:  Remember to keep filling your Mite Boxes™ for 
LWML grants.  Can we help meet the goal of funding the mission 
work of sharing Jesus?  If you need a box, some are on the nar-
thex table. 

Stewardship Minute:  Revelation 21:1 – “Then I saw a new 
heaven and a new earth, for the first heaven and the first earth 
had passed away, and the sea was no more.” The things of this 
world are passing away. We are waiting for a new heaven and a 
new earth, which have been promised to us in Christ. This knowl-
edge is foundational for our stewardship of what God has put 
into our hands. What is truly important? What is worthy of our 
support? How has God called us to use “unrighteous mammon” 
for the good of our neighbor and His kingdom?  
 

Long Range Planning:  At the last Voters’ meeting it was de-
cided to continue Good Shepherd’s Long Range Planning Com-
mittee.  
This Long Range Planning committee was formed a few decades 
ago to look into the needs of the congregation and to make rec-
ommendations to the congregation about how those needs 
could be met.   
Some of the projects that came out of the committee include: air 
conditioning in the sanctuary, the current organ, the altar area 
remodel, the bell tower, and our storage shed.  
In order for the committee to look forward to future congrega-
tional needs, the committee needs new members.  If you are in-
terested in the future of Good Shepherd and are available to at-
tend one meeting per quarter, sign up on the sheet posted on 
the hallway bulletin board.  

Do You Run Your Own Business?  The Thumb Lutheran, a quar-
terly newsletter for the LCMS churches in the Thumb circuits, 
publishes a list of Lutheran Businesses.  If you would like to have 
your business included in that list, contact the church office.  We 
need the business name, address, and phone number. If it is not 
obvious from the name, also include what the business does.  


